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Docket No. 50-333

Power Authority of the State of New York
James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
ATTN: Mr. J. D. Leonard

Resident Manager
P. O. Box 41
Lycoming, New York 13093

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-333/79-04

This refers to your letter dated October 12, 1979, in response to our letter
dated August 8, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Agg .C >e

' . GrierBoyc H

Director

cc:
George T. Berry, Executive Director
P. W. Lyon, Manager - Nuclear Operations
A. Klausmann, Director, Quality Assurance
M. C. Cosgrove, Quality Assurance Supervisor
J. F. Davis, Chairman, Safety Review Committee
V. J. Cassan, Assistant General Counsel
G. M. Wilverding, Licensing Supervisor
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